
 

 

 
 
 
 
Dear Artists, 
 
We have been overwhelmed by the show of support we have received since 
Venezuela Aid Live was announced.  As many of you know, this benefit concert had 
only been conceived a couple weeks ago so the that it is happening at all is truly a 
miracle.  Unfortunately, due to financial, logistical and other constraints we are 
unable to incorporate all the amazing artists that we consider part of our family to 
attend and/or perform in this particular event. However, our hope is that this will be 
the first of many benefit concerts that will raise money for the people of Venezuela 
who are in dire need of humanitarian assistance.  We kindly ask for your 
understanding of the difficult position we are in and look forward to having you attend 
and perform at future Venezuela Aid Live benefits.  In the meantime, we would 
appreciate your support by promoting the benefit and encouraging your fans to 
donate to the cause by visiting www.VenezuelaAidLive.com. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Your Friends at Venezuela Aid Live        


